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Dear Parent/Guardian   
 
 
School Excursion 2022:   Visit to London 
 
I am writing with information concerning our proposed educational excursion to London due to take 
place from 9 – 11 February 2022. 
 
Due to the recent rise of COVID, it has been agreed to postpone this trip for safety of all pupils and 
staff involved. 
 
We have taken the decision to re-schedule this trip to Tuesday 31 May until Thursday 2 June.  
 
We are working with the tour company to ensure the format of the trip is as close to possible as to 
what was initially promised. There will be no additional charges to the pupils. The school will take care 
of this.  
 
We will re-evaluate the situation nearer the time but we are all hopeful this new date will be suitable to 
ensure our annual London trip can resume and be as enjoyable for all as it has in previous years. 
 
Should you have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Valerie Gibson 
Principal Teacher of Music 
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